FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

CUTLER’S RECORD SHOP ANNOUNCES RETIREMENT CELEBRATION



New Haven, CT, Wednesday, May 16, 2012 – Cutler’s Record Shop and University Properties announced today that after 64 years in business, Cutler’s Record Shop will retire at the end of June.  

Cutler’s, located at 27 Broadway in New Haven, was founded in 1948 by Nat Cutler and his wife, Lee, with the help of Sam Goody.  The store originally opened at 41 Broadway in New Haven, CT.   They outgrew that space quickly and, by 1953, moved the store to its best-known location of 33 Broadway.  By 1954, Nat Cutler had two cutting-edge "listening booths" made, so customers could listen to records before they bought them.  Generations of teenagers listened to 78, then 45, and finally 33 rpm records until compact discs replaced vinyl records entirely, only to be replaced in turn as music distribution technology evolved by mp3 files downloaded directly by the listener from the Internet.  

Following the deaths of Nat & Lee Cutler between 1958 & 1961, their son Jayson took over the responsibility of running the store. With visits from Tom Jones, Brenda Lee, Everly Brothers and Tony Bennett (just to name a few), life in the store remained very exciting. 

Phil Cutler joined the family business in 1971, at age 13 and never left.  He and his dad  worked side by side until Jayson retired close to 20 years ago.  In 1999, as part of Yale's revitalization of the Broadway area, Cutler’s moved two doors down to 27 Broadway, where they have been ever since. 

Phil Cutler and his family have always had a love for New Haven.  “Although this could be viewed as a sad day, the Cutler’s family is looking at it as a celebration of 64 years of fulfilling the music needs of the Yale community and Ct. I would like to think Cutler's was as valuable to New Haven, as New Haven was to Cutler's.” said Phil.  “Some "thank you's" are in order. I first want to first thank the greatest employees we could have ever asked for. Bob, Mindy and Kyle have been with us for what seems like eternity, and we wouldn't have been here for this long without them. I also want to send a special thank you to Bruce Alexander, Abbi Rider, Jack Rush, and the rest of Yale University Properties, for being terrific landlords and bending over backwards for us.  As our going away gift we are selling our vast inventory of compact discs, vinyl, headphones, and everything else in our inventory for 25% off, including the hard-to-find out of print items.  So please come down, help us celebrate, and pick up a piece of history.”

“This is the end of an era,” said Abigail Rider, Director of University Properties. “We would like to thank Phil Cutler and his family for 64 wonderful years bringing a wonderful selection of music to New Haven shoppers.  The Cutlers have been the epitome of a fine family-owned business and we’re proud to have had them as tenants.”       

Cutler’s Retirement Celebration and Sale begins May 18.

Cutler’s Record Shop is located at 27 Broadway New Haven, CT 06511
(203)777-6271 • email: info@cutlers.com

